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July 1, 2024 

 

 

2025 Farmland Assessment Forms 
 

 

Dear Farmland Assessment Applicant: 

 

Enclosed please find an application for 2025 Farmland Assessment (Form FA-1) and 

Supplemental Farmland Assessment Gross Sales Form (Form FA-1 GS) pertaining to the 

Farmland Assessment Act of 1964.  Please type or print all information and be certain that it is 

legible on all copies. 

 

Applications for farmland assessment must be returned on or before August 1, 2024.   

 

The Assessor’s office will be closed on Tuesday, July 2nd & 16th. Applications can be 

dropped off when the municipal building is open or placed in the side door drop box 

anytime. I can be reached at (856) 979-4006 & upperpittsgroveassessor@comcast.net  

 

Please note that an additional application (Form WD-1) entitled Woodland Data Form must also 

be filed by those owners who seek a farmland assessment for land devoted exclusively to the 

production for sale of trees and forest products. 

  

It is of the utmost importance that all sections of the form be completely and accurately filled 

out.  Incomplete or inaccurate information on any of the forms to be completed by the owner of 

the property will be returned and could jeopardize approval of the application, resulting in a loss 

of farmland assessment. 

 

Should you have any questions I can be reached using the contact information on the bottom of 

the page. 

 

Sincerely, 

Michael T. Raio 

Michael T. Raio, CTA 

mailto:upperpittsgroveassessor@comcast.net
mailto:upperpittsgroveassessor@comcast.net

